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No One Hurt In Home Explosion
(KMZA)--No injuries are reported after an explosion at a home in Bern.

According to Nemaha County Sheriff Rich Vernon, a propane leak is the
suspected cause, following a preliminary investigation by the State Fire Marshal's
Office.

The house, located at 302 Main Street, incurred damage, but remains standing.

The investigation is continuing, but foul play has been ruled out.

The explosion happened shortly before 5:30 Monday morning in the porch area
of the residence.
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